
BDTHC Monthly Newsletter – October 2020

Hi BDTHC members,

We met on Oct. 12, 2020 at our usual 
meeting place with 6 members in 
attendance.

Our club members only picnic and hunt was 
a great success.  Thanks again to the 
Goss's for the use of their property for 
this event.  The food was great and the 
weather cooperated making for a 

perfect day.

Next up is the Christmas Party!  We need to know how many will 
be attending this event.  Please call or let us know by the 
November meeting if you are attending. Call Ron Denman at 
570-357-0530 or By Derr at 215-536-0796

This to let us know of the attendance so that we are able to 
decide how we handle this event.  Because we didn't have an open 
hunt this year we will decide how we will be doing the party 
this year at the November meeting on November 9, 2020.  Either 
covered dish, Pizza which we all chip in or no party at all.  
Please let us know ASAP!  

I attended a Benefit hunt to save the American Legion Post 242 
in Pompton Plains, NJ.  This was a natural hunt.  The weather 
was great and there were some nice finds, not many and not by 
me.  But we had a great weekend away for a change. 

We held finds of the month for Sept. and October.

Sept.  Misc. --- Mike Mazur
Coin----By Derr

October    Misc.---Mike Mazur
Jewelry---Joe Adrian
Coin---By Derr

We will be taking nominations for officers at the November 
meeting.  Be prepared at the November meeting if you want to 
nominate someone for the officers positions.

"The Penn Pointer"



November meeting is at 6:30 pm at the Forty Fort Municipal 
Building on November 9, 2020.  Hope to see you there.  Mask 
Required!

Happy Detecting
BDTHC President 
By Derr


